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It’s my privilege to welcome you all once again for the Second issue of  “Global Journal of Enterprise Information system”, 

which will known for its acronym GJEIS with a theme dedicated to this volume itself “Pedagogical View to Enterprise 

Information System”.  

 

I always uses to remember the saying that “When the things get tough the tough get going”. Information Systems has been 

documented as the "enabler" of business in the 21st century. The speedy augmentation of IT within America, India and other 

parts of the world promise success for companies that expand operations worldwide. This might not have been the case a few 

years back but is unquestionably true of the present. As a teacher(s) of Information Systems we hear students inquire, "Why 

the course materials are so quickly outdated?” We tell them that teaching Enterprise Information Systems is like teaching the

Big Bang theory 60 seconds rather a one minute after the event. The future is still being formed. Technology is always on the 

rise and change is endemic in enterprise system managements.  You need to be on top of ongoing changes.

 

We are presenting you with a new journal called GJEIS. Our aspiration is to generate a new forum for exchange of information 

on all aspects of Information system. Future scope of the GJEIS is open to your suggestions. I would like to encourage you to

submit original research notes as well as opinions, technical reports, and short communications in the general area of EIS. The 

journal is sponsored by KARAMs an NGO and we are going to keep you informed on oncoming events organized by the society, 

give you inside stories on the development strategies and directions, as well as introduce our staff to you.

  

I, therefore, respectfully ask that you consider preparing a submission for our Journal. Because submissions are peer

I recommend that you allow me a preliminary review of your topic (send to: gjeis.ejournal@gmail.comgjeis.ejournal@gmail.comgjeis.ejournal@gmail.comgjeis.ejournal@gmail.com

extensive amount of time on something that may not fit well. That said, however, we are especially interested in having our 

membership broadly represented on the pages of our publication so I tend to be flexible when GJEIS members send us 

submissions. 

 I wish to see GJEIS develop into an information based journal with the balance changing toward research communication 

rather than remain a bulletin. The success of this enterprise depends on your response. I would appreciate your feedback.

                    DDDDr. Subodh Kesharwani Editor

      editor@ejournal.co.in   www.ejournal.co.in
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